
 

 

 

 

 

On the auspicious occasion of the vibrant festival of ‘Holi’, I extend 
my heartfelt greetings to all the officers, personnel and their families. 
This festival symbolizes the victory of good over evil, the joy of unity 
and the beginning of new and promising journeys. 

In our demanding profession, where duty often keeps us away 
from our loved ones, festivals like Holi offer us a precious opportunity to 
refresh ourselves and strengthen our bonds. Let us embrace the true 
spirit of this festival by promoting a sense of unity and camaraderie.  

As we celebrate this joyous occasion, let us also remember that 
our unwavering commitment to safeguarding the nation remains our 
highest priority. Let us celebrate responsibly, ensuring the protection 
and security of critical installations that play a vital role in the growth 
and prosperity of the nation. I am confident that all personnel will 
continue to uphold the highest standards of discipline and 
professionalism, reflecting the core values of the CISF. 

Once again, I wish you all a safe, joyful and colorful Holi. May this 
festival bring peace, harmony and prosperity to your families and to our 
great nation. 

 Jai Hind! 

(Rajwinder Singh Bhatti) 
Director General 


